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To: Honor Flight Michigan Legacy, Inc.
PO Box 237
Royal Oak, MI 48068

We are pleased and honored to lend our support to Honor Flight Michigan Legacy, Inc.
for its project. The Michigan World War II Legacy Memorial, will pay tribute to
Michigan’s World War II veterans and to all those who gave so much to the war effort on
the home front. We believe this worthwhile effort is a fitting tribute to all Michigan
citizens, from all walks of life, who played a vital role in helping to defend our nation’s
freedom and who ensured the very survival of our democracy during one of the darkest
eras in world history. It is a deserving testament to the strength and dedication of the
people of our great state. We would encourage others who enjoy the freedoms we share
today to support this meaningful endeavor that recalls the sacrifices of those who went
before us and will forever be a legacy to the generations that follow.

This letter is your assurance from the City of Royal Oak, MI that the proposed Official
State of Michigan WWII Memorial to be located at Royal Oak’s Memorial Park will be
properly and respectfully maintained.

Sincerely,

James Ellison
Mayor, City of Royal Oak, MI
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